From:
To: SizewellC

Subject: Sizewell C Please be careful in your decision

Date: 12 October 2021 20:49:16

Dear Sirs and Madams

I believe your patience and integrity over the last few months is now coming to an end. I am writing to you all to please not forget the personal health and wellbeing of the communities and villages surrounding this proposed project. The human cost of such a project in this area with everyday life, its history, tourism and areas of outstanding natural beauty. The families, farms, campsites, public houses, hotels, the RSPB, ANOB and National Trust and others all of which will be affected. In these days of uncertainty for the environment, carbon footprint and mental health and welfare of our children, the Government need to take these all seriously. I am a women who has brought up family and lived in this area for the last 32 years, I am not a scientist or a member of parliament but someone who cares about the future of this part of Suffolk. Please use your skills and conscience and follow your hearts.

Thank you Hilary Ward